
 

 

 

 

Principals Newsletter 

 

Friday  21st June 2024 

 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

 

Farewell Class of 2024    

For our Year 11 students, this week marked the end their studies at Bower Park Academy and the end of 

Year 11. Year 11 celebrated this momentous occasion on Thursday at their Leavers Day where students 
were able to sign shirts and say farewell to their Peers and Teachers.  I hope that they achieve their 

potential when they receive their results on Results Day on Thursday 22nd August and I have every belief 
that they will grow and blossom into amazing young people. With all endings come brand new 

beginnings and as our Year 11 students venture into higher Education opportunities or apprenticeships, 
never forget you will always be part of the Bower Park Academy Alumni. 

 

Parent Coffee Morning  

Our final Parent Coffee morning of the academic year took place on Tuesday with the focus of the session 
being parents of children with English as an Additional Language (EAL) coming together. Thank you to all 

of the Parents/ Carers who attended.  

We are aware that many of our Parents/ Carers would like to attend our Parent Coffee mornings but are 
unable to due to work commitments. Therefore, from September, we will be offering Parent coffee 

afternoons from 4pm-4:30pm. More information will follow next academic year but we hope to see many 
more of you there. 

 

Year 7 Progress Evening    

Thank you to all of the Parents/ Carers who attended the Year 7 Progress evening on Wednesday 19th 

June.  It was great to see so many Parents/ Carers attend and discuss students’ progress. Thank you also 
to our student helpers who represented our Academy and helped to make the event run smoothly. 

 

Walton Trip     

On Thursday, Year 10 students took part in an educational visit to Walton-on-the-Naze as part of their 
Geography GCSE. The Trip was designed to consolidate and extend their knowledge of coastal 

environments and the impact of coastal erosion. Students’ behaviour was impeccable and pupils really 
enjoyed the day. My thanks to the Geography Department for coordinating the event.  



 

 

 

INSET Day- 1st July school closure  

This is a reminder that Bower Park Academy will be closed to students on Monday 1st July for a staff 
INSET Day.  

 

Yours faithfully, 

     
Mr E Aylett 

Principal 





FRIENDS OF BOWER PARK 
 

 

 

‘Friends of Bower Park’ is a newly formed Parent Teacher 

Association, and we need your help. 

Our aim is to hold fun events and opportunities to fundraise 

for the pupils at Bower Park Academy. 

 

If you would like to join or for more information, please email 

us at BowerParkPTA@gmail.com 

If you are a local business and could sponsor one of our 

events, offer your services or offer raffle prizes please email 

us at BowerParkPTA@gmail.com 

mailto:BowerParkPTA@gmail.com
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COLLIER
ROW



LEARN HOW
TO BOX IN A
FUN, SAFE &
PROFESSIONAL
ENVIRONMENT
CONTACT US TODAY
FREE BOXING SESSIONS EVERY MONDAY 
STARTING 3RD JUNE 2024 

CHILDREN AGED 11-13  |  17:00 - 18:00
YOUTH AGED 14-19  |  18:00 - 19:00

INFO@BOXUPCRIME.ORG | 0208 517 4446

SCAN TO
FIND OUT

MORE INFO

SAPPHIRE JUBILEE CENTRE, BOLBERRY ROAD, COLLIER ROW, RM5 3BW 
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